PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

The Pueblo of Laguna Utility Authority is
experiencing costly repairs on wastewater systems
due to improper disposal of customer trash.

Please avoid the improper disposal of the items below:

Do Not flush baby wipes,swifers wipes/pads, or Clorox
towelettes.

Do Not dispose of kitchen grease down the drain. Instead pour
intfo a container and toss in the trash.

Do Not dispose of feminine hygiene products, birth control
contraceptives, rubber gloves or diapers. Please dispose of them
properly by placing in the trash.

Do Not flush or pour chemicals other than drain cleaners.

Please help keep our wastewater system operable.




